Dear Habibian Friends,
The HPSAA was formed to bring all Habibians on one platform to make a difference with a strong voice.

There are close to 19000 Habibian alumni worldwide starting from the batch of 1961 till 2021. The
HPSAA would like to connect with all of them. Do you know if your classmates have registered as alumni
with the HPSAA? If they haven’t, tell them to become a member by clicking on this link

https://habibianalumni.org/become-hpsaa-member/

it will only take a few minutes of their time to fill out the membership form, and it’s free.

We would also like you to email us your comments and suggestions to improve the functioning of the
HPSAA.

Best Regards,

Zafar Kaleem

(Batch 1970; Red House)

Honorary Executive Secretary HPSAA
0300-2672903 (WhatsApp)
0320-2672903
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